
 

Jewelberry Ridge SUB Extension letter PC 

 

 

July 1, 2020 

 

 

John Schmidt and Jan Barkley 

4-J Land Co., LLC 

P.O. Box 189 

Boring, OR 97009 

 

 

Dear John and Jan, 

 

This letter regards the Planning Commission decision on June 30, 2020. Planning Commission 

extended the tentative subdivision approval for the Jewelberry Ridge subdivision approved with 

File No. 18-014 SUB/VAR/TREE. The original expiration date as set forth in the findings of fact 

and final order was July 12, 2019. The Development Services Director provided an extension to 

July 12, 2020. This extension as granted by the Planning Commission allows for a modified 

expiration date of November 12, 2021.  

 

If you have any questions about this letter, you are welcome to call the City of Sandy 

Development Services Department at (503) 668-0880 for additional information. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 
Jerry Crosby 

Planning Commission Chair 
 


